
 

 

 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 1/23: SOLIDARITY WITH SISTER ELIZABETH TANG OF IDWF 
2nd  HomeNet International Congress 

  
The HomeNet International Congress, being held in Kathmandu, Nepal, from 25th to 
28th April 2023, attended by 127 delegates from 30 countries,  deeply regret the absence of 
the Sister Elizabeth Tang, General Secretary of the International Domestic Workers' 
Federation(IDWF). She was invited to attend the Congress but was prevented to do so.   
 
Her unwavering dedication and tireless efforts in service of the labor movement have been 
an inspiration to all of us, those who had and have the privilege of working with her. 
Throughout her career, she has shown remarkable integrity, always standing up for what is 
right and just, even in the face of great challenges. 
  
The Congress of  HomeNet International stands fully behind Elizabeth Tang and 
requests that all restrictions imposed on her be lifted. 
  
 
Kathmandu, April 28, 2023 
 


